From:

Sent: 26 March 2015 14:47

To:

Subject: Future Hospital site options - planning review
Attachments: ped-sh-res-02@gov.je_20150326_143842.pdf

Please find attached a letter setting out our site appraisals and feedback.
Give me a call if you want to discuss (I'm off next week, back after Easter)

regards, -

Principal Planner, Development Control
Department of the Environment
South Hill, St. Helier, Jersey, JE2 4US

t: 01534
e: @gov.je

www.gov.je/Planning/

The content of this correspondence and any other advice from an Officer or the Department is given in good faith,
but without prejudice to the formal consideration of planning matters and any future decision. These decisions
include, but are not limited to, formal planning applications. In all cases, formal decisions are subject to the full
planning process, which may include public and statutory consultation. Consequently, the final decision on any
planning matter may not reflect the initial advice given. The purchaser and/or vendor of a property transaction
should not rely upon any such informal advice.
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